Newsletter

8 November 2023

Thank you for your splendid support at the Young Entrepreneurs Market Day on Saturday. It was wonderful seeing the huge variety of stalls and



eager young business men and women of tomorrow practising their selling skills. Your support at this event, and at the Grade 7 Spur Evening was so appreciated.



Thank you to our silent heroes...

Please remember our food drive for the school janitors. We will be collecting non-perishable food items to say thank you to these special people who clean the school and handle all sorts of nasty and messy spills throughout the day. Pupils who bring their food items on or before next week Friday may wear civiles on the 17th.

Terms for 2024...

Herewith the school terms for your holiday planning for 2024. Just note that we will be starting Term 3 and 4 a day earlier than government schools and add these days to our September holiday...



Term 2: 3 April - 14 June

Term 3: 8 July - 20 September Term 4: 7 October - 5 December





A shout out from the fans...

Congratulations to Taylin Viljoen who recently made the Gauteng A-team for baseball! We're proud of you, young lady. And Ngobile Ndaba won a silver medal at a WAG Stage Grading gymnastics assessment on Saturday. Well done!

Book sale...

Don't forget that Diskonto Books is visiting our school on 13 and 14 November for their annual book sale. Pupils are welcome to bring money to school (please use neck wallets) to purchase their own books. Parents are also invited to browse and pick up bargains after school on Monday or before school on Tuesday.





Exam call...

Our Grade 7s will begin writing their exams next week Friday, to be joined by the Grade 4-7 pupils the Monday thereafter. Please note

that senior pupils may be collected early (10h00) on any day on which they write <u>a single paper</u> (please check your child's time-table to confirm the days they are writing single or double papers). If you are planning to collect your child early, please do so between 10h00 and 10h20 as we will not open the school gates again until 13h00. Our school day for ALL grades will end at 13h00 from 20 November onwards.

Almost there...

Thank you to all parents who pay school fees promptly. As we are approaching the end of the school year, a reminder that all 2023 school fees must be settled by the 7^{th} of December. Our school does not carry over debt from one school year to the next, so please ensure that your account is up-to-date.



Extra maths boost...



Grade 4-7 extra-maths classes will continue until the 22nd of November. The extra-maths teachers are doing exam preparation during these classes after school. If your child would like to join, you do not need to book, but simply send them with R100 for the class.

Pizzas and bookbags...

Don't forget pizza orders and bookbag day tomorrow again. Remember to report any damaged books on:

https://forms.gle/hwZxp6ZHpd41NWrD8



Prayerfully and playfully
The Teachers

admin@solidfoundationsprimary.com

011-976-5300

A reminder that we appreciate your rating on Google and any other social media platform. You can also follow us on Facebook.

